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Letter of Support for Council File: 17-1421

Villegas, Cindy <Cindy.Villegas@asm.ca.gov>
To: "clerk.cps@lacity.org" <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
Cc: "franjDotaski@yahoo.com" <fran_potaski@yahoo.com>

Fri, Mar 8, 2019 at 5:02 PM

Good Evening,

Attached is a letter of support for Council File: 17-1421. We would like for this to be posted under the Public 
Communications Section of the file.

Please email me if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

Cindy Villegas

Field Representative

Assemblymember Adrin Nazarian | 46th District

o 818.376.4246

e Cindy.Villegas@asm.ca.gov

6150 Van Nuys Blvd Suite 300 Van Nuys, CA 91401

Follow us on: Website | Facebook | Twitter

—^ Letter of Support - Illegal Fireworks Task Force.pdf
-1 195K
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ADRIN NAZARIAN
ASSEMBLYMEMBER, FORTY-SIXTH DISTRICT

March 8, 2019

The Honorable City Council 
c/o City Clerk 
Office of the City Clerk 
City Hall, Room 395 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Honorable Members,

RE: Council File: 17-1421

I support a Task Force to reduce use of illegal fireworks and bring awareness to this 
public safety issue. Prevention is important for the overall safety of our communities. 
The reduction of firework usage will not only generate safer communities, it will also 
prevent past traumatic stress disorders due to firework noise. Our honorable veterans 
deserve to live in an illegal firework-free community.

I would like to especially thank Los Angeles Police and Fire Departments for their 
ongoing efforts in improving the safety of the community.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office at (818)376- 
4246.

Sincerely,

Adrin Nazarian
Assemblymember, 46th District


